

September 1, 1994

Peace River Photocopy 10055 - 100th Avenue Fort St. John, B.C. V1J 1Y7

Dear Wayne and Linda,

Get ready for music, fun and excitement! Yes, the Partly Arts Series is ready to take the stage for another year. Last year there were alot of requests for certain groups or certain types of performances that sponsors wanted to support, so we have searched around the country (with emphasis on BC performers) and I feel that we have a good family season to present this year.

The 94-95 Season is smaller than in previous years due to the cost of Tuxedo Junction, but with the variety of shows being shown in the theatre this year we decided that quality not quantity was important.

The cost of sponsorship remains the same as last year at \$300.00. Benefits are the same as last year with a bit of a bonus:

- Tax receipt.
- 2. 2 Adult Season Passes per sponsorship which can be used by yourself or anyone you wish to give the tickets to.
- 3. Advertising in our printed brochure (see example included in this package)
- 4. Acknowledgement on radio ads, newspaper ads and at the concerts by the host of each show.



Bonus

5. Present this letter to the Ticket Booth in the North Peace Cultural Centre by September 23rd and receive 2 complimentary tickets for the show "Celebrating Fort St. John at Its Best". Also after the show their will be a hosted reception to welcome delegates to the 1994 Assembly of BC Arts Councils Conference. This will give everyone a chance to network after the long summer and enjoy the opening of the gallery show "Doug Sheh" at the same time. This conference is is being hosted by the Fort St. John Community Arts Council in association with the Peace-Liard Regional Arts Council.

The Partly Arts Series which is operated by the Fort St. John Community Arts Council directors and volunteers remains a non-profit society believing in the education and entertainment that the arts provide.

We feel proud to produce a series that is family oriented and we require your assistance to keep ticket costs down so that families can attend these shows together. The financial statements of the series may be viewed at any time and I am available to answer any questions you may have about your sponsorship.

Tickets will be going on sale very soon and advertising will commence the 23rd of September, I will contact you by then or you may leave a message on my machine at 785-1634 with your decision. Your support is very valued and I hope you will join us for another successful year.

Sincerely,

Pam Mroz

Partly Arts Series Coordinator



1994-1995 Partly Arts Season

October 26 Jim Jackson's "Sole's Balance" - BC Performer

Jim Jackson's character Sole was here a few years ago and delighted adults and children alike with his show **Mimic Sole**. We are happy invite Sole back for another exciting performance.

November 15 Jaccee Dallyn - Alberta Performer (Calgary)

Jaccee (pronounced Jackie) started out her career as an opera singer and now with her talents she has headed in the direction of country music, she comes with a five member band and with her own selection of songs puts on a show very similar to Michelle Wright.

February 17 Tuxedo Junction - BC Performers

Tuxedo Junction is the most requested group and we were lucky enough to get them for one performance only in Fort St. John. This big band style quartet plays everything from 50's to new music with expertise and flair.

March 17 Swinging Bovines - BC Performers

The Swinging Bovines is a brass quartet along the same lines as Tuxedo Junction, only they are not as well known. With their talented performers and unusual name with which they offer such a wonderful publicity opportunity, we couldn't resist and we know you will enjoy.

All shows will be held at the North Peace Cultural Centre and tickets are available there as well.